
Summer BBQ 
We are just finalising details for this annual event, which this year will take place on 
SATURDAY 17TH JUNE, so please put the date in your diary. 

This year there will be a hog roast, with great-value tickets going on sale shortly.  

Management Committee Membership 
We are delighted to welcome Verena Chalk from Winson to the Committee, which 
now consists of: 

Matthew Bradley (Chairman)   Coln St Dennis 

Verena Chalk    Winson 

Orla Hall     Coln St Dennis 

Wendy James (Treasurer)   Calcot 

Chrissy Mitchell    Calcot 

Simon Oakley    Calcot 

Edmund Penning-Rowsell (Secretary)  Coln Rogers 

Jacky Penning-Rowsell    Coln Rogers 

Martin Phillipson    Calcot 

We are still seeking a Member from Fossebridge, so that all five villages would be 
represented. 

 

Do please make the most of this website, 
which allows you to raise money for a 
wide variety of charities via your online 
shopping. More information is given on 

the Hall’s own website. 

Improvements to grounds 

The appearance of the Hall and its grounds 
continues to improve, especially as the 
planting matures and conceals the plinth of 
the old hall. 

Edmund plans to resume rebuilding the 
stone wall to the front of the Hall over the 
summer, we are just trying to locate a bit 
more walling stone to enable this to be 
completed. 

Quiz Night 

Tables for the Quiz Night sold out very 
quickly, and we look forward to seeing you all 
on Friday for what promises to be another fun 
evening. 

Parking and high heels 

A gentle reminder that if you are attending an 
event at the Hall (for instance the Quiz Night) 
then please walk or car-share in order to 
avoid congestion at the bridge, and undue 
disturbance to nearby residents. 

Also, if you wearing high heels to an event at 
the Hall then please make sure they are 
properly tipped as there has been some 
damage to the wood floor, we think as a 
result of a damaged heel. 

Litter Pick & Working Party 

The Litter Pick on 18th March recovered a 
significant amount of rubbish from verges 
around the Valley - see picture to right. 

At the same time there was a Working Party at 
the Hall, where jobs carried out included 
general cleaning, painting and window 
cleaning. 

Thanks to David and Marie for arranging the 
Litter Pick, and for keeping all participants 
stoked up with coffee and cake throughout 
the morning. 

How to contact us 

For general comments and queries not 
related to making a booking please contact 
Matthew Bradley (Chairman of the 
Management Committee) on 720222 or 
matthew@bradleys.me 

If you have any suggestions or requests for 
particular uses of the Hall then please contact 
Matthew.
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